September 24, 2010

Marty Malone P. Joseph Lehman, Inc. Consulting Engineers P.O. Box 419 Hollidaysburg PA 16648

Dear Marty Malone:

The 19th Annual Glenn O. Hawbaker Charity Golf Outing was another huge success and GOH, Inc. and Boy Scouts of America, Troup 370, the Campbell Street Community Center, the Dubois Free Medical Clinic and George Junior Republic cannot express enough thanks for your part in our event.

This year, with your support, are able to give over \$70,000 to these worthy causes.

We have already begun working on next year's outing and the date has been set for July 23, 2011. Thanks again for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you next year.

Sincerely,

GOH Charity Golf Outing Committee



